
YOUTH IN
FOSTER

CARE

LOOKING FOR NYS

During the month of October,
the Office of Children and Family Services 

 (OCFS) is looking to recruit 
New York State youth in foster care 

between the ages of 14 and 17 
to confidentially participate in 

90-minute, in-person focus groups 
to learn about what they think is 

working well and what can be improved 
within the foster care system.

The locations of the focus groups 
are determined by the needs of the participants.

TO PARTICIPATE IN
OCFS FOCUS GROUPS

Email pdp-yst@albany.edu for details. 
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